
From:  < @ms.etat.lu> 
Sent: 16 October 2018 15:00 
To: SANTE CONSULT-E3; ;  
Subject: RE: Kind reminder: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis 

techniques 
 
Dear ,  
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Regarding the discussion about new mutagenesis techniques, the competent authority would like to 
inform you that in Luxembourg: 

•         No applications have been received about approval of varieties for cultivation that have been developed 
with new mutagenesis techniques, 

•         No products obtained by new mutagenesis techniques are registered in the national variety list. 
•         No Field trials involving organisms modified by a new mutagenesis technique have taken place in 

Luxembourg.  
•         No questions from stakeholders regarding the ECJ judgement were received. 

 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
LE GOUVERNEMENT DU GRAND-DUCHÉ DE LUXEMBOURG 
Ministère de la Santé  
Direction de la santé 
Division de la sécurité alimentaire 

7A, rue Thomas Edison L-1445 Strassen 
Tél. (+352)     
E-mail : @ms.etat.lu 
www.securite-alimentaire.lu . www.sante.lu . www.gouvernement.lu . www.luxembourg.lu 

 

 
 
 
 
From: sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu <sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: mardi 16 octobre 2018 14:43 

Ref. Ares(2018)5315171 - 16/10/2018Ref. Ares(2019)1777440 - 18/03/2019



To:  < @mae.etat.lu>;  @mae.etat.lu>;  
< @ms.etat.lu> 
Subject: Kind reminder: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques 
 
 

Dear Competent Authority for Regulation (EC) No 1829/2003, 
 
Following our request to Member States at the PAFF meeting of 11/09/2018 to provide 
information and data on new mutagenesis techniques, we have not yet received feedback from 
your Competent Authorities. 
 
We understand the difficulties that can arise from gathering the data and liaising with the 
relevant authority from the Regulatory committees 2001/18/EC and 2009/41/EC), and invite you 
to inform us on when you think an answer could be expected. 
Your reply, together with those from the other Member States, would contribute to a fruitful 
discussion on the issue at the next regulatory committee 2001/18 on 18 October 2018.  
 
Thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
   

DG SANTE/E/3 
Health & Food Safety 

 

European Commission 
rue de la Loi, 200 
B-1049 Bruxelles 
Email: @ec.europa.eu 
 
 
 
 
 


		2019-03-18T17:57:09+0000




